WKTQ

1450 ON YOUR DIAL “Promoting Maine's Most
OXFORD Progressive Community ™
BROADCASTING Norway - Paris

CORPORATION

January 2, 1958

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pemmsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

This will confirm and verify your report of
WKTQ reception during our special DX broadcast of
December 22, 1958.

You will be pleased to know that we received
26 responses from 8 states and Canada as a result
of our first DX program.

Yours was one of the more complete reports
we recelved,

A Hapoy New Year to you from Katie-Q!

oincerely yours,

,1den hute, Jr. y
Station Manager

ALPINE ST., SO. PARIS JUD HIGGINS, Pres.

Pligrim 3-2311

DENNY SHUTE, Treas.




